
                                                                                                                   Sunday 7th February  5th  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC WHILE WE ARE AT LEVEL 5 YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc 

Recently Deceased 

Con Lynch  

John Hufta  

Owen Jones  

Brendan Finn  

Martin Walsh  

Donal Lynch 

Kathleen Malone  

Philomena Duffy  

Patrick Power  

Kay Ryan  

Mo Doyle 

Brendan Mc Mahon  

Mairead Cummins  

Jim Hardfoot  

Anniversaries 

Elizabeth Duffy  

Thomas Morris  

Marie Durkan  

Willie Power  

May Maher  

Bridget, Michael & Barney Larkin  

Kathleen Collard McGuirk  

Michael & Margaret Geraghty & son Michael  

Christopher Mc Carthy  

Michael Conroy  

John Brennan  

Canice Donnelly  

Months Mind  

John Carroll  

Birthday Remembrance  

Raymond Kavanagh  

 

Purchase of Mass Cards – There will be a 

selection of cards available on table in Fr 

Brendan’s porch at 2 Rossmore Road please 

fill in details on brown envelopes provided 

and place envelope with Mass offering in 

letter box or safe at back of church If you 

need us to post out cards to you please ph 

Catherine 087 6174498 please give a few 

days’ notice if you want masses offered or 

candles lit on particular days  email in your 

requests to judesparishoffice1@gmail.com  

The Cosy Corner Café is now closed for all 

business, but they are taking orders for take 

away or local delivery for Valentines Afternoon 

Tea and treats  

 

Also available are Valentines Muffins and 

Chocolate Biscuit cake see cosy corner café 

facebook page for pics and more details  

Please be extra careful if you are in Church to 

wipe down seats and anything you touch and 

not to gather around talking in groups Stay 

Safe and hopefully, we will all be able to gather 

for worship again very soon. 

Sincere  thanks to all who have 

returned their Christmas Dues 

Envelopes can be left in safe at 

back of Church if you did not 

receive an envelope there are spare 

ones on tables in Church Porch 

Mass times this week 

 Monday 8th February to Friday 12rh our Daily Mass will be 

streamed live at 9.30am each day as unfortunately during the 

current restrictions no one is allowed attend Mass 

Church will open Monday to Friday for private prayer from 11am 

to 4.30pm unless we have a funeral 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society wish to 

acknowledge with thanks your continued support to them 

Amount Donated during January was 3510.00   You can still leave 

your donations in safe at back of church.  we ask if you can to 

use the  Blue envelopes on tables in Church for your donations 

and place envelopes in Safe at back of Church there are more 

demands than ever on the Society for help at this time of 

pandemic so any help would be appreciated. 

First and Second Collections There are now envelopes on 

tables in church to allow you to contribute to the 1st & 2nd 

Collections if you use these envelopes and put your address on 

we can register these contributions and claim the tax back on 

these contributions through the CHY tax reclaim scheme so 

thank you in advance if you can use these envelopes to make 

your donations to these collections 
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